
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am emailing my testimony in opposition of SB1530. I feel Timber Unity has given you 
proposals which you cannot ignore. They have given solutions which will have the same goals 
you are trying to achieve without hurting anyone in the state of Oregon. Is that not what your 
jobs are truly about? You are there for the people, and if there are actual solutions that can be 
reached for the benefit of all, than that is your duty to pursue them. It is not about what you want 
as an individual or as a Party! Please be there to represent all of Oregon. Don’t try to divide this 
State any further than what has already been done! Thank you! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Sandy Kottre  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


